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■ City and County - requested a line item in the Mayor's Office of Culture and the
Arts (MOCA)'s budget for FESTPAC.

■ Contacted Beth Lum and she suggested a funding goal be established once State
funding is confirmed at the end of this Legislative session.

• Programs - Heritage Arts & Creative Arts: Hawai 'i Convention Center
Exhibition Halls, Bishop Museum, the Hawai'i State Art Museum and the
Honolulu Museum are confirmed.

• Delegation Visit is schedule for September 9-13, 2019. The farewell reception
will be held at Washington Place. DBEDT will make the request.

• Hawaiian Airlines is proposed to be the National Carrier for FESTPAC - Ms.
Takamine to coordinate.

• The new Website for FESTPAC was launched at www.FESTPAC­
Hawaii2020.org with changes still being made. Ms. Takamine said that
individuals/organizations supporting FESTP AC will be recognized by placing
their logos on the website with a hyperlink to their webpages.

Mr. Ka'ana'ana inquired if the website logo is changed to a flat bar for the canoe.
Ms. Takamine will report about the design at the next meeting. Chair English
asked the Commissioners to review the new website and comment accordingly.

E. Report on Hawai 'i Delegation Trip to Aotearoa - February 18-25, 2019:

Mr. Pili Pang gave an update on the trip to Aotearoa. The purpose was to promote and 
distribute information on FESTPAC at the Te Matatini National Kapa Haka Festival. 
The delegation met with representatives of various museums, artist groups, cultural 
practitioners and organizations regarding their FESTP AC applications. They also had 
multiple interviews (live) with Maori Television to promote FESTP AC. The delegation 
included Monte McComber (Commissioner), Misty Kela'i (Commissioner) Jacob Aki 
(Senator English's Office), Michael Pili Pang (PA'I Foundation) Kahoku Lindsey-Asing 
(FESTP AC Youth Ambassador Program) and Honey Maltin-Wisot (Strategies 360).

Chair English, on behalf of the Commission, extended appreciation and thanks to 
Ngahiraka Mason ofindependent New Zealand for the great support the delegation 
received in Aotearoa.








